
 
 
 

Thank you for using the Interlibrary Loan Services at the University of Illinois at Urbana-
Champaign Library.  This service is free to you.  Please ignore any dollar amounts that you 
might see on the photocopy cover page. 
 
IS SOMETHING WRONG WITH THIS PHOTOCOPY? 
We hope not!  But mistakes can happen.  If there is a problem with this photocopy contact us and 
we will fix it as quickly as possible.  Please do not place a new request for the same item.   
 
You may contact us by:  

• Email: borrowing@library.illinois.edu 
• Phone: (217) 333-0832 

 
Provide the following information: 

• The transaction number (TN #) of your request (preferred), or the full article title exactly 
as you requested it 

• Your full name or NetID 
• Describe the problem clearly (i.e. are pages missing, pictures too dark, or is the text 

illegible?) 
 
 
 
 

WARNING CONCERNING COPYRIGHT RESTRICTIONS: 

 
The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies 

or other reproductions of copyrighted material. 
 

Under certain conditions specified in the law, libraries and archives are authorized to furnish a photocopy 
or other reproduction. One of these specified conditions is that the photocopy or reproduction is not to be 
“used for any purpose other than private study, scholarship, or research.” If a user makes a request for, or 

later uses, a photocopy or reproduction for purposes in excess of “fair use,” that user may be liable for 
copyright infringement. 

 
This institution reserves the right to refuse to accept a copying order if, in its judgment, fulfillment of the 

order would involve violation of copyright law. 
 

See http://www.copyright.gov/ for more information. 

 












